Friday, June 24, 2016 » MORE AT FACEBOOK.COM/DAILYLOCALNEWS AND TWITTER.COM/DAILYLOCALNEWS

EAST GOSHEN

SUBMITTED PHOTOS

The Pat King Memorial Butterfly Pollinator Garden was dedicated on June 18in East
Goshen Township Park.

The Pat King Memorial Butterfly Pollinator Garden was dedicated on June 18. Pictured,
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from left: Erich Meyer (East Goshen Conservancy Board), West Chester Garden Club
Members, Rick Tralies (Natural Lands Trust), E. Martin Shane (East Goshen Board of
Supervisors vice chairman) and Christine Taraborelli (Eash Goshen Park Commission).

East Goshen, West Chester Garden Club dedicate garden

Ribbon-cutting ceremony held for Pat King nator Garden dedication
Memorial Butterfly Pollinator Garden

could not have been more
glorious

and ribbon-cutting cere-
mony June 18 in East Gos-
hen Township Park.

This project, 15 months

Staff Report
L for the Pat King

natural habitat for impor-
tant pollinators, such as
butterflies and bees, and
environmental education
opportunities for children.

in part by a PECO Green Re-
gion Open Space Program
Grant.

The dedication was well
attended and included state

East Goshen; Rick Tralies,
of the Natural Lands Trust;
township officials and
the many-local volunteers
who’ve made the project a




